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With big game numbers falling we need to help manage the predator population more 

efficiently, cougar are very hard to manage without the help of hounds. Farmers 

ranchers and hunters will all benefit from this as well as other people that enjoy 

seeing the wildlife roaming the outdoors. Please allow us to help protect the game 

animals and farms and ranches in our state  


